
 

 

All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our website. 

Follow ELANY 

   

EXCESS LINE ASSOCIATION 120 Wall Street, 24th Floor 

OF NEW YORK New York, New York 10005 
 

 

 

 

May 11, 2022 

 
RE: NEW ELECTRONIC NOTICES AND DOCUMENTS LAW 

 

New York has enacted a new law that liberalizes the delivery of electronic property-casualty notices and 

documents. The statute, §3458 of the Insurance Law, will benefit consumers, insurers and producers by permitting 

electronic delivery of notices and documents even where statutes require delivery by mail. The new requirements 

became effective on March 22, 2022. For more information, please see ELANY Says. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please direct them to Howard 

Greene at hgreene@elany.org or (646) 292-5591. 
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